Executive Session
St. Clair Township

DATE: October 23, 2012

TIME: 10:49 p.m.

LOCATION: St. Clair Township
107 Service Street

Swansea, IL 62226

MEMBERS PRESENT: Tim Buchanan, Supervisor
Mary Carroll, Clerk
Dave Barnes, Trustee
Richard Schobert, Trustee
Bob Trentman, Trustee
Greg Bridgman, Trustee

At 10:44 p.m. at the Regular Board Meeting, Trustee Barnes made a motion to go into closed
Executive Session for purposes of discussing the expected of an imminent legal action. A voice
vote was taken. All in favor.

Supervisor Buchanan provided a document entitled Complaint for Hearing in reference to
employee Sue Gruberman's alleged charge of unfair fabor practice. Supervisor Buchanan said
the Township's attorney suggested settiing to avoid more costs, and Supervisor Buchanan
agreed. However, Sue did not agree. He said the case will now continue to the next steps.

At 10:54 p.m. the Board went back into the Regular Mesting.

Respecitfully submitted:
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Mary
Township Clerk
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